
 

!!! FREE CPD ALERT WITH ALL TEESSIDE!!! 

 
  

‘Professeur, soyez plus drôle!’ 

Twilight Thursday 3rd July 2014 

I'm delighted to announce the re-launch of ALL Teesside at Freebrough Academy with 
our very special guest, Sue Balmer. 

Sue Balmer has had over 35 years’ experience as a classroom teacher of languages. She 
worked as an Advanced Skills Teacher in Newcastle upon Tyne and joined the Specialist 
Schools and Academies Trust as National Specialism Coordinator in 2003. Since 2006 
she has worked as an adviser and trainer in immersion courses in France. She is also 
back in the classroom, which is where she prefers to be. She is passionate about music 
and can see no finer way of teaching languages and intercultural understanding than 
through song.  

The purpose of this workshop will be to bring together colleagues to discover songs by 
Stromae and others to enrich language learning for primary, secondary and 
yourselves.  You will discover which songs to choose, where to find them, ideas on how 
to use them and why you should always have songs in your Scheme of Work.  The ideas 
shared in this workshop will fully support the changes to the new languages curriculum 
at KS3. 

The workshop will be delivered in English; examples will be in French and Spanish but 
ideas are always easily adaptable to other languages.  Where time permits, other 
examples of engaging resources and activities will be shared. 

Pearson Education will once again be kindly sponsoring this event offering a prize 
draw at the end of the session to attendees for a year’s free subscription of Active 
Learn in any language of the winner’s choice.    



 
Here is the programme for the 26th: 

16:15 – 16:25 Refreshments sponsored by Pearson Education and chance to mix 
with colleagues. 

16:25 – 16:30 - Welcome to ALL Teesside: Issac Greaves, Assistant Director 
of Learning: Business and Enterprise and Modern Foreign Languages at 
Freebrough Academy. 

16:30 – 17:45 - Professeur, soyez plus drôle!: Sue Balmer, adviser and trainer in 
immersion courses in France. 

17:45– 18:00 - Resources show and tell. Please bring copies of any resources 
you are happy to share relating to culture in the classroom and discuss for a 
couple of minutes. 

Event to be hosted at: 

The post-16 enterprise centre (ground floor), Freebrough 
Academy, Linden Road, Brotton, Saltburn-by-the-sea, TS12 2SJ 

Parking is right in front of the building as you enter on Linden Road. 

Contact Issac at allmiddlesbrough@gmail.com  

Twitter @issacgreaves or @ALLTeesside 

Also feel free to forward on this event to any other colleagues, which may be 
interested in this free event. 

I look forward to seeing/hearing from you! 

	
  


